
 

A d d  t o  y o u r  d i a r y :  

C h r i s t m a s  Fa y r e  
Thursday, 2nd December 2021 
3pm-4.30pm 

The adverts are popping up on TV and the shops have dusted off the decs… it can 

only mean one thing for the PTA… Christmas Fayre preparations! We’ve got loads of 

exciting things planned for the long-awaited return of this event but we need your 

help to make it go with a bang. See below for ways to get involved.  

 

Thanks to everyone for your support of the Halloween bake sale. It was one of the 

most successful we’ve ever had, raising over £330 for the school! Your kind           

donations will make sure that this Christmas is one to remember at school, by 

(amongst other things!) helping to make sure that each child at Springfield gets a gift 

when Santa comes to visit.  

H e l l o  F o l k s  

F R I E N D S  O F  

S P R I N G F I E L D  

P T A  N E W S L E T T E R  



A  b i g  t h a n k  y o u . . .  
As part of our community partnership with         

Morrisons, and to celebrate 100 years of the       

valuable work that the Royal British Legion do, the 

children at Springfield made a beautiful giant poppy 

out of recycled materials as part of the in-store   

remembrance display. 

 

We continue to be very grateful to Morrisons for 

their support of the school! 



G e t  i n  t o u c h  
Catch any of us in the playground – we’re always happy to chat. 

PTA Whatsapp group. Just request an add from Mrs Kosla in school,  

or Emily on 07759097652. Email us: pta@springfieldschool.co.uk  

C h r i s t m a s  Fa y r e  –  H o w  c a n  y o u  h e l p ?  
This festive frolic is shaping up to be full of fun but in order to really make it the reindeer’s baubles, we need your help… 

 

Can you volunteer on the day? 

From manning a games stall, to cooking up hot dogs, without an army of volunteers on the day, there wouldn’t be a       

Christmas Fayre at all! Could you be one of these essential elves? We’ll provide you with everything that you need, it’s great 

fun to be involved and we’d love to have you on the team. 

 

Got a gazebo or Christmas tree? 

We’re bravely venturing outside this year so we can fit even more in! In case the skies leak, we’re looking to borrow some 

gazebos - have you got one to spare? 

 

We also want to create a magical experience for the children to see the big, bearded fellow himself and so are looking to fill 

our winter wonderland with as many trees (real or artificial) as we can. Could we maybe borrow yours, just for one day?  

Kn o w  a  l o c a l  b u s i n e s s ?  
The generosity of our local businesses are a vital part of making our day special and we are so grateful for their support. Any 

donations of prizes, vouchers, consumables or services to help run the day would be massively appreciated. We can offer    

support in return, so get in touch to find out more! We also have local business stalls available at the fayre - do you know   

anyone that would be interested in selling their wares? 

 

Most of all though, we want you to show up, have fun and get involved. Let’s get the festive season off to a properly 

‘Springfield’ start! 
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